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November KK Kazette                                              
Reporters John & Shirley Currie         

November 7, 2014 

                               KP                                                  Honey Pot                                  Host & Hostess 
David & Nancy Worden            Bob & Linda Campbell                  Mike & Joanne Patrick   

John & Shirley Currie                 

Ken & Hollis Elkins                                                                    

                                                                    November 21, 2014 

     KP                                                  Honey Pot                                  Host & Hostess 
 Ken & Betty Hoffman             Brady & Nelda Cox                            John & Shirley Currie 

 Howard & Glenda Hess                        

 Winston & Mary Jane Hoskins  

            

 

                          BIRTHDAYS         ANNIVERSARIES 
  11/8 Martha Boyette     There are no anniversaries in November  

  11/8 Janet Borg      

  11/10 Jodie Baldwin      

  11/13 Stan Preskitt      

  11/17 Paul Bellows      

  11/18 Gene Newman 

  11/24 Ray Owens 

  11/26 WyNel Dodson 

 

                  UPCOMING EVENTS         
November 17th-20th 2014 Non-Mystery Bus Trip to Branson 

December 7, 2014  NTCA/NORTEX Toys for Tots Christmas Dance and Toy Drop-Off, Richardson 

     Civic Center 

December 13, 2014 KK Christmas Party, Branding Iron at Firewheel  

December 31, 2014 KK  New Years Eve Party at Taste of Italy 

March 6, 2015  KK 42nd Anniversary Dance Paul & Quida Bellows Chair 
 

 

                   NOVEMBER VISITATIONS 

November 8, Saturday - Dixie Chainers,  56th Anniversary.  Caller -Vernon, Jon, and Deborah Carroll 

 Jones.  Cuer -Jack & Ann von der Heide. Farmers Branch Senior Center, 14055 Dennis Lane, Farmers 

 Branch.  Early Rounds 7:00, Square Dance 7:30. 
 

November 14, Friday - Swinging Stars, New Dancer Dance. Their theme is Saluting All Veterans, 

 Veterans get in free, Students get in free with student badge.  Caller -Wayne Baldwin, Cuer - Walter  

 Brewer.  Shepard Elementary School, 1000 Wilson Dr., Plano.  Sq. Workshop 7:00, Dance 8:00. 
 

See the Kissin" Kuzzins website for maps to visitation locations.   

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
   Brenda Merriman has requested any picture on the various club activities that anyone would like to share for the scrapbook. 

 

 

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/


 

 BANNERS CAPTURED BY KISSIN' KUZZINS        KISSIN' KUZZINS BANNERS OUT 
   Log Cabin Swingers     Swinging Stars 

   Stone Steppers      Rebel Rousers 

   Cotton Pickin' Squares    Rockwall Squares 

   Dixie Chainers 

 

     CARES AND CONCERNS 

Clyde Bailey - was admitted to the hospital on Oct. 19 with chest pains. Thank goodness it turned out to be severe 

indegestion.  He's still tired from the ordeal and hopes to get back to dancing soon. 

Steve & Rita Hestwood - Steve's father, Albert Hestwood, passed away on October 23 after a long illness. 

Nippy McManus - Nippy's chemo treatments for her CLL (Leukemia) have been put off until the first of next year in 

order to be able to go through a series of mohs surgeries to remove skin cancers.  She reports that she is doing fine and 

feeling well. 

 

                                                       MEET OUR NEWEST KK MEMBERS 

     LARRY & MARY LONG 
 

The Longs are retired and live in Garland.  They are 
taking our basic/mainstream lessons and have already 

become new members of the Kissin' Kuzzins.    They 

attended Round-Up with the Kuzzins for a good look at 

how much fun square dancing and related activities can 

be.   Please welcome Larry & Mary as new Kuzzins. 

                                                      

 
 

                                                                

CONGRATS TO THE 2014 PLUS LESSONS CLASS 

 

 
 

The class graduated Tuesday night, October 28 and consistently had 5 squares dancing each of the 8 weeks.  Ray and 

Linda Savell made learning Plus so much fun.  We want to thank them for traveling so far for us.  The graduation 

included Ray and Linda presenting graduates with diplomas and Ray's Rascals dangles.  Besides dancing plus we were 

entertained by Ray and Linda singing several tunes for us karaoke style.  A special thanks goes to Paul & Quida 

Bellows for organizing the lessons and keeping everything on track.  



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

                                                                    PRESIDENTS CORNER  

So much activity during the month of October.  Swinging Stars snatched our banner; Stone Steppers, we got our banner 

back; Friendship dance in Tool, we got Log Cabin Swingers banner.  This is pretty good dancing and grabbing banners 

since we cancelled our dance on Oct. 17th in lieu of Caller's Cavalcade.  We understand that a good time was had by all 

who attended Round-Up.  Mainstream lessons are still going on.  We still would love to have more Kuzzins become 

angels.  Plus lessons are over and we sure had fun with Ray Savell teaching.  Wishing all the Kuzzins going on the Bus 

Trip a safe and adventurous filled trip.  Looking forward to the holidays and all the preparations.  Start thinking about 

our Christmas Party on Saturday, December 13 from 6-10 pm.  $45.00 per couple with a cash bar.  We always have a 

great time with the Kuzzins.  See you around a square. 

Mike and Pat Pediman 

 

 

     Father Guido and Mike the Mobster                        Some of the spooky Kuzzins visiting Log Cabin  

                                                                                       Swingers and Rebel Rousers Friendship Dance. 


